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Honorable Senator Espero and Members of the Committee on Public Safety, Intergovernmental & 
Military Affairs, 

I am writing to you in support of Senate Bill 1230 which would expand the exceptions on the use of a 
government motor vehicle for personal use to include an officer or employee of any county board of 
water supply, rather than only the board of water supply of the city and county of Honolulu. 

When this law was initially approved, apparently it did not get our review and comment. The 
legislature saw fit to exempt the Honolulu Board of Water Supply from the vehicle restrictions and the 
Kauai Board of Water Supply requests the same exemption. 

Only employees that are on 24 call out are allowed to take vehicles home unless there is an emergency. 
This item should not cost the state anything and allows the various Boards of Water Supply to deal with 
their employees as allowed in our vehicle policy. 

Your favorable consideration and support of SB 1230 would be appreciated. Thank you for the 
opportunity to testify. 

Sincerely, 

CW(LW'L 
David. R. Craddick, P.E., C.E.M. 
Manager and Chief Engineer 
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